Badgers have had a fantastic last week. They have had fun with water play outside, constructing a bus, decorating their
gift bags and singing and dancing everyday to ‘Better when we’re Dancing’ with the Singing Hands ladies. We have all
really enjoyed teaching your wonderful children and thank you for being such supportive parents. We are very proud of
our Badgers and we wish them all the very best as they continue on their learning journey. Lots of love Mrs Jeffries and

Badger’s Class Team. XXXXXXXXXX







